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*If we get rain this week and the area floods, we will 
need to postpone.

Happy Early Release Wednesday!

Next Week is Spring Break! 
Have a great week!

We will see you on April 1st!



Thank You!

 
We have had such a generous 

amount of plastic water bottles 
donated that the art room is 

currently full and cannot take 
anymore right now. 

 
Thank you all for donating. 

 
Ms. Z.



Spring Carnival is April 12th!

Raffle tickets will be available to check out either 
by sending in the sign out sheet or by stopping in 
before and after school. We only have two and a 

half weeks left to sell tickets!



Spring Carnival Raffle!
You have seen the raffle selling incentives-here are the raffle 
tickets - We have EIGHT prizes this year! We appreciate your 
support in selling these! We will be selling now through April 5.
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Building Clocks!











Thank You 
for 

attending 
our 

Learning 
Celebration 

Today!



Athletics 
Girls Basketball: 
Congratulations to both of our girls basketball teams, as they wrapped up their 
season’s last week at the MMSL League Tournament.  Both squads saw 
tremendous improvement throughout the year, and we look forward to celebrating 
that growth and achievement at the athletics banquet. 
 
Uniforms: 
Please wash and return your uniforms to Mr. McCausey as soon as possible.  At 
this time ALL uniforms from all sports at Renaissance should be turned in.  Thank 
you for your cooperation and understanding. 
 
Spring Athletics Banquet: 
The Spring Athletics Banquet to honor and celebrate the achievements of our 
cheer team and “A/B” girls basketball teams will be held on Friday, April 5, from 
5:30 to 7:00pm in the school cafeteria.  All cheer team members, girls basketball 
players, and their families are invited to attend this event.  Dinner will be provided 
and awards given. 
 
Scholarship Fulfillment: 
This year, as all of our student-athlete families know, we introduced a new policy 
for scholarship athletes.  Those families that received a scholarship for their 
student-athlete were required to volunteer at a home athletic event to fulfill the 
scholarship.  Those families that did not fulfill their obligation will be required to pay 
the remainder of the athletics fee balance.  Those notices will be sent home after 
spring break.  Any unpaid balances will result in the student-athlete not being able 
to participate in future athletics opportunities at Renaissance until the balance is 
paid in full. 


